
As we only have 3 weeks of the
school year left,  we kindly ask that

you ensure your child’s meal account
is fully topped up at all times.  All

accounts that go into a debt of up to
£12.00, will be put on stop and you

will need to provide your child with a
packed lunch from home.  School
will not serve any further meals or
snacks until the account has been

cleared.  Thank you for your
understanding in this matter.  
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This Week....

A massive thank you and well done to all
the children, parents/carers and staff for
supporting with all the events this week. 
From Sports Day, Road to Paris, Trips to
Martin Mere, New Starters Stay and Play
and an amazing TCAT Performs concert

at Parr Hall! 
It has been a very busy week! 

Some sad news this week is that Mrs
Comerford has decided to finish working

on the crossing this summer. She has
been a school crossing patrol officer for
over 22 years and will be greatly missed.

Thank you Mrs Comerford💕 

Have a lovely long weekend and thank
you for your support.  

  ATTENDANCE  
Good attendance is seen to be 96% and above and  

we strongly encourage this and each week in
assembly, we celebrate the classes who have the

highest attendance and reward them with the
attendance trophy and an extra playtime.

PE DAYS
Monday - Nursery and

Reception
Tuesday - Y3

Wednesday - Y1 and Y2
Thursday - Y4

Friday - Y5 and Y6

FOREST SCHOOL

EYFS - Tuesday/Wednesday
Thursday- Year 3 

Friday - Year 6

Reception - 94.2%
Year 1 - 95%

Year 2 - 99.4%
Year 3 - 97.5%
Year 4 - 98.8%
Year 5 - 93.5%

Year 6- 93%



Headteacher’s Awards

28.06.24
Nursery - Lydia for always being
enthusiastic and busy. 
Reception - Liam for always trying his
best.
Year 1 - Peyton for showing her resilience
at Sports Day.
Year 2 -  Daisy for always giving 100% to
everything she does.  
Year 3- Maggie for her exceptional
behaviour all year- You are a smiley
superstar. 
Year 4 - Alfie D for being a great friend
and helping our new starter settle in this
week. 
Year 5 - Austin for being engaged and
enthusiastic in writing.   
Year 6 - Poppy H- for a fantastic design
in our D and T unit. 
Ruby C- for giving her all during Sports
Day.
Sienna- for always helping others and
being a great teamplay.
Maddie- for a great delivery of her lines
during our play rehearsals. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 
03/07/24 Transition Day

03/07/24 - Y4 trip
04/07/24 Transition Day

04/07/24 - Coffee Morning -
SENDIASS attending
05/07/24 -  Y1 trip

08/07/24 - Feast of Choirs (Y5)
11/07/24- The Year 6 leavers

supplement will be in the Warrington
Guardian on Thursday, July 11

19/07/24 - School closes for Summer

School reopens - Tuesday 3rd
September 

School Gardening Award

You may have noticed that we have
been busy working on our school
allotment area over the past few

weeks.  We are proud to announce
that we have been awarded  the RHS
School Gardening Award Level One.

We are now working towards our
Level 2.






